Diarmuid Collins

From:

Valerie.Brennan@Eirgrid.com Tuesday 27 April 2021 16:12

Sent: To:

Nichola Meehan

Cc:

Des.Cox@Eirgrid.com; Diarmuid Collins

Subject:

RE: Celtic Interconnector Project

Dear Nichola,

We have asked the DGEC to confirm to you that they received the updated schedule on Wednesday 21 April 2021 and that there are no outstanding matters arising for the project promoters in this respect.

Perhaps there is a misunderstanding arising in terms of your reference to "They requested to be informed of the position of the new schedule" – perhaps they await the Irish Competent Authority's confirmation that the updates to the schedule that you have received match the updates to the schedule that they have received. I can confirm that the updated schedule that the DGEC received on 21 April 2021 contains the same dates as those updated excerpts that we communicated to you in our email correspondence of Friday 16 April 2021.

Yours sincerely,

Valerie.

Valerie Brennan

Consents Coordinator Celtic Interconnector Project



Co-financed by the European Union Connecting Europe Facility

T: + 353 (0)86 3097171

E: yalerie.brennan@eirgrid.com

W: www.eirgrid.com



EirGrid plc - Transmission System Operator, Ireland.

The Oval, 160 Shelbourne Road, Ballsbridge, Dublin 4, D04 FW28.

Oibritheoir Eangach Leictreachais na hÉireann.

160 Bóthar Shíol Bhroin, Droichead na Dothra, Baile Átha Cliath 4, D04 FW28.

Registered Office

The Oval, 160 Shelbourne Road, Ballsbridge, Dublin 4, D04 FW28.

Registered in Ireland No. 338522 V.A.T. No. IE 6358522H

TELEPHONE + 353 (0)1 677 1700

EMAIL info@eirgrid.com

FAX + 353 (0)1 661 5375

WEB www.eirgrid.com

Directors:

Brendan Tuohy CHAIR, Mark Foley CHIEF EXECUTIVE

Dr Theresa Donaldson, Shane Brennan, Tom Coughlan, Lynne Crowther, Michael Hand, Eileen Maher, Liam O'Halloran, John Trethowan, Martin Corrigan (Company Secretary)

Disclaimer:

This electronic message contains information (and/or attachments) which may be privileged or confidential. All content is intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom it is addressed. If you are not the intended recipient please be aware that any disclosure, copying, distribution or use of the contents of this message is prohibited. Any views or opinions presented within this message are solely those of the author, and may not represent those of EirGrid. If you suspect that you have received this email in error please notify the sender immediately. Although EirGrid scans e-mail and attachments, it does not guarantee that either is virus-free and accepts no liability for any damage sustained as a consequence of viruses.

Séanadh:

Tá faisnéis (agus/nó ceangaltáin) a d'fhéadfadh a bheith faoi phribhléid nó faoi rún sa teachtaireacht leictreonach seo. Tá an t-ábhar uile beartaithe a bheith d'úsáid an duine aonair nó an aonáin chuig a ndírítear é amháin. Sa chás nach tú an faighteoir beartaithe, bíodh fios agat go bhfuil cosc ar aon nochtadh, cóipeáil, dáileadh nó úsáid d'ábhair na teachtaireachta seo. Is iad tuairimí nó barúlacha an údair amháin na tuairimí nó na barúlacha a léirítear sa teachtaireacht seo, agus b'fhéidir nach ionann iad agus tuairimí nó barúlacha EirGrid. Má shíleann tú go bhfuair tú an ríomhphost seo trí earráid, cuir é seo in iúl don seoltóir láithreach le do thoil. Cé go scanann EirGrid ríomhphoist agus ceangaltáin, ní thugann siad ráthaíocht go mbíonn ceachtar acu saor ó víreas ná ní ghlacann siad aon dliteanas as aon damáiste a dhéantar de thoradh víreas.

From: Nichola Meehan [mailto:N.Meehan@pleanala.ie]

Sent: 27 April 2021 15:47 **To:** Brennan, Valerie (EXT)

Subject: RE: Celtic Interconnector Project

CAUTION: This email **or**iginated **from outside of the** organisation. **Do not click on** links **or open** attachments unless you **rec**ognise the sender and know the **content to be** safe.

Hi Valerie,

Sidonie Blanchard is our contact in the DGEC. An email was received from her on Wednesday 21st April, 2021.

Please can you cc. Diarmuid Collins on any further emails as I will not be working on PCI for the rest of the week.

Many thanks

Nichola

From: Valerie.Brennan@Eirgrid.com [mailto:Valerie.Brennan@Eirgrid.com]

Sent: Tuesday 27 April 2021 15:25

To: Nichola Meehan < N. Meehan@pleanala.ie>

Cc: Des.Cox@Eirgrid.com

Subject: RE: Celtic Interconnector Project

Importance: High

Dear Nichola,

I have discussed this matter with RTE and this is most unusual. I would greatly appreciate if you please confirm that your point of contact in the DGEC is as follows by return of email:

Sidonie BLANCHARD

Chargée de mission infrastructures de transport d'électricité,